
 
Long Tower Primary School 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s) 

 

As we come to the end of another calendar year, may I take this 

opportunity to thank you for your support this term. On behalf of all the staff 

and pupils, we wish you all a very happy and peaceful Christmas and may 

the blessings of the season come to each of you. 

 

The school will close for the Christmas holiday on Friday 20th December 

2019 at 12.15 and will re-open on Tuesday 7th January 2020. 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Congratulations to Beth Connolly P5 and Kayla Brown P6 who came joint 4th 

in the Credit Union Art competition, organised by the Credit Union. 

 

ADVENT PRAYER 
God of Love, 

Your son, Jesus, is your greatest gift to us. 

He is a sign of your love. 

Help us walk in that love during the weeks of Advent, 

As we wait and prepare for his coming. 

We pray in the name of Jesus, our Saviour. 

Amen. 

 

LONG TOWER PRIMARY SCHOOL 

MONDAY NOTE 

NOTICES 

The nursery Nativity will take 

place on Tuesday 17th 

December at 10am. 

 

On Monday 16th December, we 

will have our annual P4-7 Advent 

Prayer Service. 

 

On Monday 16th December, 

Primary one children will visit 

Santa at Foyle Valley Railway, 

organised by Destined. 

 

On Monday 16th December, The 

Christmas party will be held for 

the choir. 

 

On Tuesday 17th December, 

Primary 3 children from the 

Fountain PS will meet with P3 

children from Long Tower PS for 

letter writing to Santa. 

 

On Tuesday 17th December, 

there will be a school Eco 

meeting in Miss Henderson’s 

room. 

 

On Monday 16th December, a 

volunteer from the charity, 

Children Helping Children will 

speak with classes about their 

charity.   
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MC MILLAN JOLLY JUMPER DAY 
Our Jolly Jumper Day fundraiser raised £133.60 for Macmillan Cancer, all monies will go towards their Support 

Centre at Altnagelvin Hospital. Thank you to everyone for your support.   

 

 CHILDREN HELPING CHILDREN  
Julieann Moran, director of the charity, Children Helping Children, will visit the school today to talk to the 

children about the work of the charity in different countries. Our P4 and P7 children annually donate to the 

charity after receiving the sacraments of First Holy Communion and Confirmation. We know Julieann will have 

an enjoyable time in Long Tower. 

CHRISTMAS DRAW 

Tickets are available for our Christmas draw.  

Draw will take place Wednesday 18th December.  

CHOIR 
The choir will sing at the following venues in the run up to Christmas:  

 Wednesday 18th December at NWRC at 10am.   

 

FOYLE FOOD BANK AND OPERATION SNOWBALL 
Foyle Food Bank and Operation Snowball have asked that donate non-perishable food for their annual 

Christmas hampers. Please leave donations at school office or give to class teacher. Any donation would be 

much appreciated.  

PEANUT AND NUTFREE CLASSROOM 
At present, we have children in the school who have nut allergies, therefore, it is vitally 

important that you do not send any food with your child to school that contains nuts. 

Nuts, peanuts or any products containing nuts or peanuts are NOT allowed in school.  

 

NURSERY CHILDREN OF THE WEEK 
MICHEAL MCCANN, DAIRSAI CURRAN AND JAKE ROBINSON 

We congratulate Micheal McCann, Dairsai Curran and Jake Robinson for being kind and helpful at tidy up 

time. Well done Michael, Dairsai, and Jake. 

 

Nursery Nativity  

Tuesday 17th Dec . 

Time 10 o'clock Nursery Classroom. 
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If you have any queries or requests, please feel free to send 

these into schools in a letter with your child.  

Long Tower Primary School 

Long Tower Street  

Derry  

BT48 6QQ 

Tel: 028 7126 1484 

jlogue356@c2kni.net028 7126 

1484 

jlogue356@c2kni.net 
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